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PRESS RELEASE

It was reported to the Hampton Police Department that in the early morning hours of
Tuesday, August 13, 2024, multiple fliers were placed on the doors of several Hispanic
businesses in Hampton. We are taking this matter very seriously, and are working
diligently to identify the individual or individuals responsible.

Upon completion of the investigation, the case will be forwarded to the Franklin County
Attorney.

We are not able to comment further, as this is still an active and ongoing investigation

Chief Mark Morrison



